
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
OPEN HOUSE WEST “A” STREET IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

The City of Lincoln Transportation and Utilities Department will 
hold a public open house to provide an update on the work that 
has been completed and what the public can expect for the 
duration of the 2024 construction season.

Members of the project team will be available to answer 
questions and provide an overview of the project, as well as 
information on the planned improvements, the phasing and the 
construction schedule.

Project information is available at lincoln.ne.gov/westa

Thursday, May 30, 2024
5:00 - 7:00PM
Roper Elementary School
2323 S Coddington Ave.
Lincoln, NE 68522

Traducción Disponible: 

(Abra la cámara en el teléfono celular, 
escanee el código QR y toque elenlace.) 
(Scan with Camera Phone for More 
Information.)
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FOR QUESTIONS ABOUT THE PROJECT, CONTACT:

GAYLON MASEK  
Construction Project Manager 
City of Lincoln | LTU Project Delivery 
gmasek@lincoln.ne.gov | 402-416-7486
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For more information, contact:
GAYLON MASEK 
Construction Project Manager 
City of Lincoln | LTU Project Delivery 
gmasek@lincoln.ne.gov | 402-416-7486

The City of Lincoln complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and 
Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 guidelines. Ensuring the public’s 
access to and participating in public meetings is a priority for the City of Lincoln.  
In the event you are in need of a reasonable accommodation in order to attend 
or participate in a public meeting conducted by the City of Lincoln, please 
contact the Director of Equity and Diversity, Lincoln Commission on Human 
Rights, at 402-441-7624, 555 S 10th St, Ste. 304, Lincoln, NE, 68508 as soon as 
possible before the scheduled meeting date in order to make your request.

949 W. Bond, Suite 200
Lincoln, NE 68521
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